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A position as postdoc with a focus on the psychology of political rumors and social
media is open with Professor Michael Bang Petersen, director of the Politics and
Evolution Lab (www.ps.au.dk/ponelab), housed at the Department of Political
Science at Aarhus BSS, Aarhus University. The duration of the postdoc position is
16 months, with an expected beginning of September 1, 2018. Applications are
due 16.04.2018.
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